Ottawa, 12th June,1920.

Dear Madam, ~

Upon my retum to Ottawa after
& fortnight's abtsence, I found awaiting me your
letter of Hay 28th,

I have not yet taken over the
duties of Principal of McGill University, but in
the meantime I have written to Dr.Adams, the Vice
Principal, and have asked him to communicate
further with you.

Yours faithfully,

General ,
Inspector-General % Military Counsellor.

Mrs.Anna M.Galway,
46 Leonard Ave.

Ottawa,Ont:




